
 

This week certificates 
were awarded to: 

Ladybird class— Patrick, 
Oakley & Ozzy  

Dragonfly class— Jacob, 
Henry & Samuel         

Butterfly class— Alexis, 
Alfie & Eloisa 

Firefly class—  Nelly,  
Kyanna & Sofija  

Cricket class— Penny, 
Isla & Kitty   

 

Mrs Pocock’s Golden 

phone call last week 

went to Daisy. 

Congratulations!   

What a great week we have had!  

More photos from our fabulous week at school can be found on our Facebook page 

We never share children’s  full names in our posts.  Please can we ask that you do the same if commenting 

on a post.  This is to keep our children safe. Many thanks.  

Dates to remember:  

19th Feb—Rec & Y6 National 
Measurement Programme 

20th Feb—Y6 Knife Crime & 
Gangs Talk 

23rd Feb—Y4 Bikeability 

Field Trip  

Butterfly and Firefly class went on a field trip around Banwell today.  They 

have been looking at different settlements and during the field trip 

discussed why Banwell is a village.  

Thank you to the parents 

and grandparents that were 

able to help out on the 

Butterfly & Firefly Class 

field trip. 

Congratulations to our 

Dragonfly class who topped 

the charts this week with 

98.9% attendance  

 

 

 

 

 

2nd Ladybird class—97.8% 

3rd Butterfly class—96.4% 

4th Firefly class—95.6% 

5th Cricket class—91.5% 

KS2 Choir 

 

 

 

KS2 lunch time choir started 

this week and will meet every 

other Wednesday.  On 14th 

March they will be joining the 

chorus in the production of 

’Joseph’ at St. Andrews Church    

House Dodgeball  

Congratulations to Green 

House for winning the Y3/Y4 

House competition this week.  Y4 Bikeability  

If you have not yet done so, 

please can you return the 

completed form that was sent 

out a few weeks ago.  If we 

do not receive the form back 

by Tuesday 20th Feb, your 

child will unfortunately not be 

able to take part.  

https://www.facebook.com/BanwellSchool/

